
Michael A. Gray/ 763930 Ontario Limited 

169 Collier Street 

Toronto, Ontario M4W 1M2 

Telephone:  

 Email:  

January 20, 2019 

Town of Richmond Hill 

225 East Beaver Creek Road 

Richmond Hill, Ontario L4B 3P4 

Re: Agenda Item 12.2 - Downtown Local Centre Secondary Plan (DLCSP) 

January 21, 2019 Committee of the Whole Meeting 

Dear Mayor Barrow and Members of Council, 

I have provided previous correspondence dated December 10, 2018 as a Submission for 

this matter on behalf of Malin Direct Corp. ("Malin") as it relates to their property located 

at 10481 Yonge St. (the former "Quebecor Printing" site). This correspondence is supplemental 

to that initial Submission and is now being provided on behalf of the following properties/ 

property owners within the Uptown District of the DLCSP: 

1 - 10481 Yonge St. (former Quebecor Printing site)/ Malin Direct Corp. (by Agreement of 

Purchase and Sale); 

2 - 10423 -10429 Yonge St. (former KIA dealership site)/ Zamani Homes (Richmond Hill) Ltd. 

("Zamani"); and, 

3 - 10441 - 10459 Yonge St./ Upper Yonge Properties Ltd. ("UYPL"). 

Collectively, these three properties represent the largest landholdings strategically located in 

the Uptown District, specifically, in the south-east quadrant of the intersection of Yonge St. and 

future Enford Rd. The properties are contiguous. All three of the owners of these properties are 

working together for the development of these three properties including having prepared a 

Consolidated Conceptual Block Development Plan for them. A preliminary version of the 

Conceptual Block Plan is attached with this Submission. This Conceptual Block Plan will be 

further refined through the ongoing cooperation of the landowners. Also attached is a 

preliminary Development Concept dated August 15, 2018 for the entirety of the Malin 

property. It has already been the subject of a formal "Pre-Submission Meeting" with Town staff. 

All of the owners of these three properties are in full support of the Motion to be considered at 

the January 21, 2019 meeting of the Committee of the Whole to effect a review of the DLCSP 
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